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Our TT Kidz Afterschool Club has kept the buzz going during lockdown – and it’s proved so popular we have now
added an extra five weeks of the live online sessions!

The 30-minute sessions on Zoom are packed with fun activities to teach children aged 6-to-11 the basic skills of
table tennis, as well as keeping them active at home.

The next five sessions will help them progress their skills further, but don’t worry if your TT Kid missed the first five
sessions, they can still get involved now – all they will need to join in will be their TT Kidz bat and a ball.

The next session is on Tuesday June 2nd and then every Tuesday for the rest of the month, so June 9th, 16th, 23rd
and 30th. All sessions are from 4pm to 4.30pm.

To sign up, all you need to do is fill in the short form below. The session is limited to the first 100 responses, so
don’t delay!

We will send a link to the first 100 people who book, so they can join the session with just one click of the mouse
next Tuesday. If we are over-subscribed, we will look to stage more sessions in the future.

Table Tennis England Development & Volunteer Officer Colette Gooding, who is leading the sessions, said: “This
will be a great way to get the TT Kidz community together and of course to have some fun and stay active.

“I’m looking forward to as many TT Kidz as possible being able to join in and get some great ideas for how they
can practise their skills at home.”
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